
 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 

 
 
03 December 2018 

Skellerup half year ended 31 December 2018 Announcement Date 

Skellerup Holdings Limited (SKL) will release its financial results for the half year ended 31 December 
2018 to the market at 9.00am on Thursday 14 February 2019.  

Graham Leaming 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
 


